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Project Number: CSSTP-0007-00(414) 
PI Number:   0007414 
 
Brief Description: The Georgia Department of Transportation is currently in the process of developing a 
project to widen existing Colerain Road to four lanes for future coordination of SR 40 Bypass. 
 
Project Location: The project is located north of the cities of Kingsland and St. Mary’s.  It begins at 
Interstate 95 and continues east to Kings Bay Road. 
 
Proposed Project Description: The project proposes to widen Colerain Road/ CR 90 to a typical section of 
two 12-foot lanes in each direction separated by a 20-foot raised median. It will provide a 10-foot multi-use 
path on the north side and a 5-foot sidewalk on the south side to meet Camden County's bike route system 
requirements for Colerain Road. The substantial residential development planned for this area would use the 
sidewalks to the nearby county high school. 
 
Preconstruction or Construction Info: Currently the project is in the right-of-way phase. Final plans will 
proceed while right-of-way is being purchased to construct the project. 

 
Project Schedule: 
 
Public Involvement Phase: 
PIOH-  A PIOH was held on September 11, 2008. 
PHOH –  A PHOH was held on January 11, 2012. 
 
 
 
Let Date:     February 15, 2015 (tentative) 
Construction Start Date:   May 15, 2015 (tentative) 
Construction Duration:   30 months (estimated) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project Name: Colerain Rd./Future SR 40 Bypass 

http://www.dot.ga.gov/


 

 

Visit us on Facebook or Twitter. 

Background: 
 
The project’s concept report was approved in March 2009.   The project’s environmental document was 
approved in March 2013.   This project is one of two segments that would complete the future SR 40 
Bypass.   
 
 
Contact:   
Matt Bennett 
mabennett@dot.ga.gov 
912-271-7404 
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